Select Committee into Elder Abuse

Subject: RE: Inquiry into Elder Abuse - Uncorrected Transcript

From: Diedre Timms [mailto:DiedreT@advocare.org.au]

Sent: Tuesday, 3 April 2018 1:42 PM

To: Select Committee into Elder Abuse <eld@parliament.wa.gov.au>
Subject: RE: Inquiry into Elder Abuse - Uncorrected Transcript

Hi Lauren

Apologies for the late reply. The transcript contains one factual error (pge 15) with a reference to APIA and it should
be APEA (Alliance for the Prevention of Elder Abuse).

I supplied one factual inaccuracy, the funding for the Elder Abuse Helpline is $90,000 per annum from the
Department of Communities not $125,000 and is contracted to Advocare until the 31 December 2018.

| have attached the further information requested please let me now if | can assist any further.

Regards
Diedre

Diedre Timms | Chief Executive Officer
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